
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
February 2019 

 
Dear prospective candidate 
 
Katherine Warington School is new comprehensive, co-educational and non-denominational academic 
secondary school opening in September 2019 with up to 180 Year 7 students.  The school will add a further 
180 students in each subsequent year and then open a 250 strong Sixth Form.  By 2025, we will have grown 
to our capacity of 1150 students.  The school is established through the partnership of the Harpenden 
Secondary Schools Trust which includes the three outstanding schools in Harpenden: Roundwood Park, St 
George’s and Sir John Lawes and additional partners: the University of Hertfordshire and Rothamsted 
Research Centre (a world leading non-profit agricultural science research centre).  Further details about the 
school, including our prospectus, can be found on our website: www.kwschool.co.uk. 
 
We are looking to employ the most able, dynamic and enthusiastic staff for our school.  In the early stages 
of the school, the ability to multi-task will be essential so a positive, ‘can do’ attitude is vitally important.  
We have appointed several experienced senior teaching staff to lead our core subjects and guide other 
teaching recruits through their early career. This is an exceptionally rare opportunity to develop your craft 
as the school grows each year and embrace fast track career responsibilities in line with your ambition. 
 
I am very excited about the opportunities our new school will present, both for our students and staff, and I 
look forward to hearing about what you can bring to our school.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Tony Smith 
Founding Headteacher 
Katherine Warington School 
Direct Line: 01582 714033 
Email: info@kwschool.co.uk 
www.kwschool.co.uk 
 


